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January 10" 2018.

Town of Richmond Hill

225 East Beaver Creek, Richmond Hill ON. L4B 3P4

P: 905.771.5502. E: serafim.mangas@richmondhill.ca

RE: Aquantum Consulting Referral Letter

To Whom It May Concern: |

The purpose of this letter is to express my endorsement for Mr. Roger Bacci with Aquantum Consulting. The Town of
Richmond Hill has retained Aquantum Consulting for various aquatics projects within the last 5 year from a conceptual
level, to a full design/engineering level and construction administration.

They have provided site evaluations and reports along with complete tender documentation assistance and project

management services.

Most recently we worked with Aquantum Consulting to provide solutions and assist with a full engineering package in
order to upgrade the mechanical components of our wave pool and replace its joint water slide in one of our most
prized pool facilities, Lois Hancey Aquatic Centre. The existing suspended slide was built nearly 30 years ago, one of the
first of its kind in Ontario, when there were fewer restrictions on design methodology and less understanding of product
. life expectancy.

The Aquantum team was definitely optimistic, and spent endless hours in resolving design challenges and proposing
innovative features to achieve systematic cost efficiencies for maximum patron appreciation. They were able to define
parameters in the existing mechanical system design that allowed for opportune installments and future options. They
also with well with our client group to consider all ideas/reservations.

What we were pleasantly surprised by most is the personal involvement that Mr. Roger Bacci invested in ensuring that
the Town is content with all his firms recommendations. His wealth of knowledge of swimming pools and their
functionality within the construction industry is superb. Many pools today are more complex than ever before and
having Roger’s personal input and unique approach has assisted in introducing economical solutions to difficult
problems. This is truly un-common in the industry and we are grateful we have the opportunity to work with him
directly.

We continue our relationship with Aquantum and would definitely recommend their institution to other municipalities.
Please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned for additional information if required.

Sincerely,
Town of Richmond Hill

Capital Projects Coordinator
cility Design, Construction + Maintenance Services



